
Vineyards are coming alive
Buds on vines are starting to pop out throughout the Sierra
foothills in anticipation of the next crop. Passport weekend
continues  April  20-21  in  El  Dorado  County.  More  info  is
online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/04/vineyards-are-coming-alive/
http://eldoradowines.org/

